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         “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers all: 
 
Now that the Fall Season has officially ar-
rived, so has the busiest time of our fraternal 
year.  Let us begin by recapping last month. 
 
Our 2nd Annual Membership Drive was a 
complete success thanks to efforts of Bill  
Camden and his team.  We welcomed in 11 
new brothers last Tuesday evening.  We also 
welcomed Monsignor James Fennessy, our 
new resident retired priest, as a 1st degree      
transfer from St. Joseph Council in Marietta.  
 
A special thank you to all brother Knights 
who helped to bring them in.  As always, a 
great time was had by all who attended the 
after-social.  Thank you, Warden Jim       
Gonzalez for your efforts. 
 
Our council hosted the Statewide Financial 
Secretaries Training on September 13th for 
over 30 other councils; it was highly informa-
tive and all attendees left with a great deal of 
additional knowledge.  In attendance was GA. 
State Warden, Jim Clifford, and we were also 
pleasantly surprised by State Deputy Sandy 
Hillsman’s visit.  We have never had two state 
officers in our hall before. 
 
The “Cooking Squad” once again catered 
lunch for the Cristo Rey volunteers. They also 
made the lunch for the Habitat Day build. 
Thanks to Greg Crnkovich and his team.     
 
Also, we cooked for the Edge annual kick-off 
dinner and served over 400 people.  A special 
thanks to Greg Kane and his crew.  Our cook-
er will make an appearance at the St. Jude’s 
Fall Festival this Saturday.  It has truly be-
come a celebrity.  
 
If you were not in attendance last Saturday 
night, you missed the first concert of our      
“K of C Concert Series”.  The Buggs dazzled 
the crowd and left them begging for more.  
Please check each newsletter for what you 
missed and for future dates and artists. I 
would like to thank all volunteers who made 
this another huge success. 
 

Bingo once again continued its solid plateau in 
attendance with another 110 paying custom-
ers.  Thank you, Dominic Palermo and crew. 
 
This month we are looking forward to com-
memorating our 54 deceased Brothers with 
the Mass of Remembrance.  It is a sincere   
opportunity to recognize these Brothers.  We 
look forward to seeing all of you there for this 
very moving experience. 
 
Again, as a reminder, the blue bucket will be 
on the check-in desk awaiting loose change 
from all. The Pennies for Heaven Campaign 
for the Conyers Monastery is starting to add 
up.  Thank you! 
 
What do you get when you mix sausages, 
games, awards, a perfect day by the river, and 
lots of ice cold beer?  Answer, Council 11402’s 
Oktoberfest.  Join us Sunday October 5th from  
1 PM until 5 PM at Rivermont Park.  All ages 
are welcome.  We are looking forward to see-
ing you there. Details are in this newsletter. 
 
At this month’s business meeting, we will be 
looking for volunteers to assist with the sale of 
food and beverages during our Parish Fall 
Festival event being held on October 17th and 
18th.  Last year’s festival was well attended, 
and I am certain that this year’s event will be 
even larger. 
 
The Knights have once again pledged to stay 
overnight at the Homeless Shelter.  The nights 
we have chosen are Sundays February 15 and 
March 15, 2015.  We 
will be circulating sign-
up sheets over the next 
several months. 
 
I look forward to seeing 
you at our upcoming 
events. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
Dean Trantow 
Grand Knight 
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New First Degree Brothers on September 30th 

 

       Jeff Berklich                    Ron Curtis                  Garrett Henry 

         Jay Kapp                     Jim Langford                  Paul McKee 

     Doug Newlands                 Mark Nucera             Matthew Pike 2 
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More First Degree Brothers on September 30th 

     Adam Polak                Edward Zieseniss          Msgr. Jim Fennessy 

Memorial Mass for Deceased Knights—Oct. 15th 

Please plan to attend the very moving annual Memorial Mass for our 54 deceased Knights 
from both our Council and the Fr. Charles Watters 4th Degree Assembly on Wednesday 
Oct. 15th. The ceremony will take the place of the regular 7 PM All Saints Parish Mass. 
 
A candle will be lit for each deceased and a tolling bell will be rung. The honor guard will 
salute each name.  Widows will be present and the Petersons will sing. A reception in 
McGivney Hall will follow.  Our Chaplain Monsignor Marren will celebrate the Mass. 
 
All Knights and their families are encouraged to attend. It is our most solemn event. 
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New Brothers Awarded KofC Annuities 

4 

New Brothers, Skip 
Dolt (left, and John  
Duval (right) are 
each rewarding by 
attending a meeting 
with a $100 annuity 
policy awarded by 
the insurance arm 
of the Knights. 
 
To win the award, a 
brother for less than 
one year must at-
tend and have his 
name drawn as the 
winner. 
 
Because there are 
only a few recent 
brothers at each 
meeting, the chances 
of winning are very 
high. Please attend 
all of our monthly 
meetings. 

Knights Support Fall Festival 

Your council brothers will be there with the usual food service support.          
Volunteers needed. We will also have some of our guys vying in the chili  

cook-off being held during the festivities. Bring the kiddies and the family. 
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 Dunwoody Butterfly Festival Award Presented 

Alan Mothner (left), Director of the Dunwoody Butterfly Festival, presents a special butterfly award to 
Past Grand Knight, Bob Fiscella, who has organized and been our contact for the last few festivals 
which have been great successes. Our council always provides the food services for the event. 

Knights provide food        
services for the Parish 
Edge and Teen Life group 
on Sept. 7th for hundreds 
of youngsters. 
 
The volunteers include 
from left, John Heneghan, 
John Duval, GK Dean 
Trantow, wife Mary   
Trantow, Joe Cavallaro, 
and Doc Malone. 
 
They managed to keep the 
hungry horde satisfied, 
until at least their next 
meeting at All Saints. 
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The Pumpkins are Here !! 
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April is Vidalia Onion Month and October is Pumpkin Patch Month. The first 18-wheeler with 3,000 
pumpkins arrived on Saturday, October 4th at 10:30 AM. As usual, we had a horde of men, women, and 
able youngsters to help unload the vehicle and disperse the gourds around the All Saints campus. 
 
Beyond the unloading, the council will now need volunteers to sign up for sales shifts throughout the entire 
month of October during daylight hours and after church events. You will  receive an email linking to a 
“Signup Genius” internet application which will allow you to pick a shift online. Please help with this fun 
and charitable fund raiser. 

Tony Joyce is a Knight for 50 Years!! 
At the September business meeting, Sir 
Knight Tony Joyce was awarded the Order’s 
most difficult and prized award— Knighthood 
for 50 Years. 
 
This award recognizes a brother who has been a 
member for 50 continuous years without any 
breaks. This means that an awardee must main-
tain his membership and active participation 
(including paying dues) for that entire period. 
Moving to another location, military service, jail 
time (ha), or no other excuse is accepted. Valid 
transfer among councils is certainly required at 
times of life changes. 
 
Only two other council members have attained 
this award, Tom Burleigh and Ernie Spencer. 
 
Upon receipt of the award, Tony revealed that 
he has been a knight since age 18, so the          
Supreme records are incorrect and he has been 
a member for 53 years. Even more amazing. 
 
God bless this loyal and beloved brother. 
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Knights Membership Drive is Great Success 

The September 13-14 Knights Membership Drive held at all the doors of the church after 
Masses was quite successful. It appears that the council will add over 20 new members in 
September and October because of the great work of our Chancellor, Bill Camden, and his 
large group of volunteers. Thanks to everyone who helped enlarge our council outreach. 

Chancellor Bill Camden (left) and Warden Jim Gonzales show off the fancy 
membership display table they put together to attract parish men to join. 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 
Donated $250 to the Special Olympics for the 2014 Fall 

Softball Season. 
 

Staffed ongoing Parish Bingo night events  with sellers, 
callers, counters, and food providers. 

 
Provided food services at Dunwoody Butterfly Festival 

and our parish Life Teen event.  
 

Donated $150 to purchase Habitat for Humanity             
t-shirts for volunteers. 

 
Continued our collections  via a box at the door of 

McGivney Hall for “Pennies for Heaven” spare change 
given to Conyers Monastery. 

 
Passed unanimously a motion to donate $2,000 to the     

I-Care Medical Driver Charity.  
 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. Two  
became priests this year. Two new candidates added. 

 
Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 

 

Parish Bingo—Another Great Night! 

 

Our Parish Bingo Accountant, Ralph O’Connor, reported that the September 25th event drew     
another very respectable 110 paying players. $760 in prizes were awarded again. It appears that  
the parish has embraced this fun social and charitable endeavor. It will continue on the fourth 
Thursday of every month. See you October 23rd. Spread the word. Cost is $15 for a whole evening 
of fun and fellowship. 
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(Right) Another very nice 
crowd was evident on our 
Thursday night Bingo 
event in the parish social 
hall. Lots of regulars and a 
bunch of new faces. 

(Left) Our food bar is 
mobbed at intermis-
sion during the action. 
Food is paid by dona-
tion and not priced. 
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How Many Knights Does it Take…... House #21 

5 

It takes a lot of knights to help complete the All Saints 
Parish Habitat for Humanity House #21. On September 
20th, they were everywhere like busy elves to ready the 
house for its dedication. 
 

Brothers Mike Will led the fundraising effort, Greg     
Crnkovich manned and maintained our giant cooker, Jon 
Bird worked construction and took the photos,  Gene  
Gannon mustered the volunteers and showed them how,  
and dozens of our other members put the pieces in order. 
 
We thank our many members who step up to this mighty 
task every year and help close out the parish construction. 

9 
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On Sunday, October 5th, we will have our annual Oktoberfest Picnic again at the private River-
mont Park on Barnwell Road from 1 PM to 5 PM. Cost is free to all knights, family, guests, and 
candidates for knighthood and their parties. We provide meat entrees and drinks. Please bring 
chairs for seating. We only ask you bring a potluck dish of your favorite side, salad, or dessert. We 
have games and some council awards will be presented. Do not miss this favorite event of the year. 
 

Upcoming Oktoberfest Rivermont Picnic 

 10 
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Download Smartphone Pope App 2.0 

11 

“The Pope App”, which is free and available for Apple and Android smartphones, was first 
launched in January 2013 with support from the Knights of Columbus. It soon became the most-
downloaded news applications in many countries. The Pope App 2.0, which included enhanced 
features, was launched July 4th.  This is a reprint from the Knights’ Columbia Magazine. 
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The Holy See Replies to the U.N. 
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Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 

Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 

As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your  
membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it  
allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this 
convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below  

address for $40 payable to “KofC Council 11402”       
or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 10/7//2014.   
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Greg Crnkovich, Financial Secretary 
2033 Woodland Way 
Dunwoody, GA 30338-3047 

 
3rd Degree—October 11th, Kennesaw GA. Council 9923 hosts. 
 
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Oct 15th - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 
Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then  participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures.  
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, October 28th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates by 6:45 PM. 
 
4th Degree  - November 8th, Sonesta Hotel, Duluth.  Please request a Form 4 application from 
the council and purchase a full black tuxedo to prepare for same. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”, (then 
choose “Ceremonials/Degrees” for sections on each degree).  
 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Use your smartphone to pay 
your dues easily and secretly 
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“The Buggs Band” Rocks All Saints Parish Grounds 

The Knights of Council 11402 expanded our parish visibility and community involvement, by 
sponsoring a smash outdoor musical concert on parish grounds on Saturday September 27th. 
 
A Beatles tribute band, “The Buggs” played a concert of Beatle songs in “Chastain Park style” in 
our parking lot.  The Chastain style involved the sale of outdoor tables and seats, but spectators 
supply their own food, drink, table favors, etc. during the event. The event was the brainchild of 
our own Grand Knight, Dean Trantow, who (as rumor has it), used to play keyboard in a band. 
 
The band dressed like the Beatles, acted like them, sounded like them, and played all their favorite 
hits to the delight of the over-300-person audience.  The weather was perfect under the stars.   
Never before has our parking lot seen so much dancing and singing.  
 
All proceeds will, of course,  flow to our many Knight charities. 
 
 
 
 
 

15 
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Tuesday, 14 October, 6:30 PM. All parish widowed 
men are invited to attend an evening of food and 
merry fellowship at McGivney Hall. Bring a bottle 
of wine, salad, or dessert.  
 
The main meal will be prepared by our two “cooks 
extraordinaire”, Father Bill Hao and Jim Rains-
ford. Please RSVP to Jim at snowbuick@aol.com 
or call (770) 777-9691. Sponsored by The Knights 
of Columbus widower’s group, Moving On. 

“The Buggs” With Their Very Biggest Fan 

Widower Group “Moving On” Social Dinner 

Our All Saints Council brother, Father Bill Hao, has been on the go recently. He still is the 
chaplain of our All Saints Chinese community, but has moved on from St. Jude parish to the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish. He still runs our Widower’s Social Group based in 
McGivney Hall. He will now transfer from our Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly 2688 to   
become the new Faithful Friar of the Archbishop Donoghue Assembly 3313. We wish him 
the best and are glad that he is still be seen hanging around All Saints. 

16 
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As a Knights of Columbus field agent, I hear about group life insurance every 
week. If you have it, it’s certainly not a bad thing, but it can be a misleading        
security blanket. Most times, the amount offered is far from what you need, and 
the only way to determine what you need is with a comprehensive needs analysis.  

 
Your group coverage is not based on any analysis. Instead, they apply a          

formula: you make X amount in salary and the group life is either a flat amount 
($15,000 seems popular) or a multiple of your salary (somewhere between 1.5 and 
2.5 is common). Either way, it has nothing to do with the number of children you 
have, the mortgage balance you carry, or the amount of money your wife would 
need if you die. It’s a completely random number. 

 
It can also disappear at any time. All of us know people ― friends, family   

members, neighbors ― who have lost their jobs. When the job is lost, so is the 
group life insurance coverage. If the company experiences difficulty and budgets 
need to be cut, group life can be reduced or eliminated. And that decision could be 
made at the worst possible time for you. 

 
Most group life insurance coverage reduces or disappears when you retire. 

Many times it can be converted, but at a very expensive premium (remember, 
you’re no kid anymore when you retire, and premiums do rise as you get older). 
Just because you turn 65 doesn’t mean you no longer need life insurance or need 
less coverage. Actually, the opposite is true. 

 
Do you still own just group life insurance? It must be supplemented with a    

personally owned portfolio. I can tell you exactly how to blend your group benefit 
with your K of C life insurance so things can be in your control. Don’t let the    
feeling of security that group life provides distract you from the real issue:        
taking control of your family’s financial future!   

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            
  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
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Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
“Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future.” 

October Tip --  Still Have Just Group Insurance?  
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October Birthdays  

Jerry Adkins                    1st 

John Wargo                     1st 

Tom Burleigh                  2nd 

John Ketter                     2nd 

Greg Crnkovich              4th 

Deacon Ray Egan            5th 

Frank Farrell                   5th 

Ron Hedin                        5th 

Daniel Quinnelly             5th 

Joseph Seconder              5th 

Bill McLaughlin               6th 

John Stowell                     6th 

Bill Camden                     7th            

Matt Filla                          7th 

Jack Klapka                     7th 

David Flynn                      8th 

Paul Tolusso                     9th 

Paul Weidle                      9th 

Garrett Henry                  9th 

Jim Tally                         10th 

Pete Anderson                 12th 

Clifford Okerulu             12th 

Fr. Michael Onyekuru   12th 

Scott Cohen                     14th  

Nick King                        14th 

Bob Missert                     15th 

Steven Pfister                  15th  

Rob Swanson                   15th 

Frank Zimmerer             15th  

Phil Ifkovits                     16th 

Douglas McAleer            16th     

Dick Calupca                   17th 

Mike Haslach                  17th 

Frank Paolozzi                17th 

Steven Young                  17th 

Jon Bird                          19th 

John Lamberski             20th 

Dean Nelson                    21st 

Fred Dyer                        26th 

Cliff Phillips                    27th 

Joseph Bruder                 28th 

Michael Scaaf                  29th 

Matthew Pike                  29th 

E.J. Couvillion                 30th 

Dave Pavadore                 30th 

   Council Significant Dates 
October Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 

         12th    Al & Pat Garofalo                               57 

         25th    Bernie & Florence Marino                 56 

           3rd    Jim & Polly Callison                          55 

         10th    David & Patricia Jeanson                  51 

           7th    Frank & Pat Paolozzi                         51             

           9th    Deacon Ken & Linda Melvin             50                                                                                                                              

        22nd    Mike & Mary Keown                          48 

        22nd    Jim & Carol Tally                                48 

           8th    John & Suellen Valentine                    48 

           5th    Dennis & Meredy Shortal                   46 

         10th    Douglas & Linda McAleer                  44 

         14th    Jim & Margaret Maloney                   42 

         11th    Dean & Jill Nelson                               39 

          21st    Jerry & Harriet Adkins                      36 

           6th    Deacon Bill & Susan Garrett              35 

        22nd    Bill & Helen Hosken                            35 

         13th    Frank & Debbie Zimmerer                 29 

         24th    Clifford & Laura Leach                      27 

           7th    George H. & Jean Foster                    25 

           7th    Kent & Jennifer Polzin                       25 

         10th    Jeff & Lisa Durthaler                          22  

           4th    Robert & Gloria Parker                      22 

         15th    Al & Tina Tiede                                    22 

           3rd    Willy & Lora Trent                              22 

         14th    Vincent & Julia Annaloro                    19 

         29th    Joe & Donna Liebsack                         19 

         14th    Bill & Tina Scully                                 19 

         12th    John & Pat Francis                              17 

           3rd    Mike & Nancy Laponzina                   17 

         17th    Chris & Mary Doyle                            16 

         16th    Timothy & Donna Harvey                  15 

         20th    Damon & Becky Paolozzi                    13 

           6th    Jon & Rubi Peterson                           13 

         19th    Bob & Liz Dallas                                  12 

         28th    Greg & Elizabeth Bankston                  8 

          21st    Steve & Christine Strong                      8 

           7th   Adam & Anne Marie Polak                    8 

         12th   James Foy & Mary Lou Holt                 7 

         13th   Steven & Laura Pfister                           7 

         17th   Richard & Thu Anh Saunders               5 

         13th   Andy & Ashlyn Held                               3 
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Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
        

Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
 
     Frank Murphy        Dennis Caniglia 
     Jack Klapka             Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker            Wiley Maloof 
     George Swartz          Mark Foster 
     George Doyle            Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean            Eric Martin 
     John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
     Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
     Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
     Sam Portis                 Bill Luckert 
     Jim Callison              Bill Peet 
 

     Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
 
   William O’Connor     Andy Diaz 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
 

Paul Nacey   Jack Knight    Jorge Carranza 
Missionary Gray Plunkett  
 

 Our Beloved Clergy 
 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small  
Father David Daly, LC   Father Daniel Ketter 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Father Brian Kerr, MOP       
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Brother John Klein, LC 
Deacon-in-Formation  Hedy Sevilla 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Deacon Rick Medina 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
MaryAnn Delaria (Lehman)      Karen Giles 
Antoinette Roy    Ruth Del Guercio  
Angela McCabe    Susan Cicero 
 

 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Vincent Annaloro’s father, Emile 

John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 

Herb Broughton, Former State Deputy 

Tom Burleigh’s niece 

Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 

Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 

Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 

Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 

James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 

John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 

Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 

Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 

Matthew Hurd’s wife, Catherine 

Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 

David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 

Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 

Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 

Doc Malone ‘s cousin, Judy 

Dennis Mackin’s Brother, John Mackin, 83,  — metastic liver cancer. 

Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 

Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 

Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 

Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 

Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 

Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 

Dominic Palermo’s mother 

Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 

Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 

Charles Santa Maria’s brother, Gerry. 

Frank Seco de Luceno’s wife and brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 

Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 

Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 

Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 

George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 

Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 

Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  

Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Memento Languorem 
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                   Memento Mori 
Donna Brach, wife of Brother John Brach, lost her mother, Claudia Cohen, 100, recently. Donna was 

her only child.  Ms. Cohen had been on our prayer list for a long time. She was cremated and later 
carried to her burial plot in Amherst, VA.  Please remember the family in your prayers. 
 
Ryan W. Bashor, 29,  who is the son of Katie and Scott Bashor. Mark and Katie are the individuals 
who for 30 or more years have voluntarily organized the Homeless Shelter operations and coordinat-
ed with us Knights at the night shelter when we spent the night there. I think our Knights will espe-
cially remember and respect Katie who was always there on Sunday nights to help us get set up. 
When Ryan was in high school and at Georgia Tech, he was often with his mother on those Sunday. 
In lieu of flowers, please consider making a donation to help support his young family at 
www.gofundme.com/bashorfamilyfund.  
 
Brother Joe Inglima’s mother, Josephine, 89, passed away last month. Her funeral was held at All 
Saints on September 2nd and was attended by a team of our brother acolytes. Pray for the Inglimas. 

48 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 

Sir Knights are  
remembered     

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in red 

Bill H. Giles                    8/5/2014 Walter J. Bieszak       4/17/2011      John P. Stojka               7/21/2005       

Jean-Paul Roy              7/23/2014 Joseph J. Wittman      3/09/2011      Paul G. Horan               6/02/2005       

Donald Del Guercio     7/01/2014 Charles F. Mahony     2/20/2011      Edwin L.Woerner         5/21/2005       

Harold L. Norman     12/08/2013      Gerald A. Cicero         1/05/2011      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr.   1/13/2005     

Paul  J. Reale              11/10/2013      David B. Moeller         5/09/2010       James J. McCabe        10/22/2004       

James L. Mammoser    8/03/2013      Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009       Robert J. Lescher         5/17/2003 

Tom E. Mix                   6/13/2013      Owen K. McCabe        8/16/2009        Brad M. Scranton         5/14/2003     

Edward J. Qualters      3/19/2013      William G. Lehman    4/16/2009       Phillip A. Haluska       12/18/2002 

Marcus Carroll             3/12/2013      Robert L. Morell         4/29/2008      Joseph A. Miller            12/2/2002 

Edward J. Pavlik          1/13/2013      Gordon G. Hurt          3/03/2008       James R. Fraser            9/21/2002 

George L. Cajigal, Sr.    1/8/2013      John A. O’Shea           1/27/2008      Kenneth E. Smith         6/02/2000 

Michael A. Klimshuk   7/08/2012      Thomas M. Scherrer  4/10/2007       Elias M. Mualem          3/27/2000 

Edward P. Koss           12/20/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006        John W. Lynch III      12/15/1999 

Lloyd Addison             11/25/2011    Salvatore De Pace       1/16/2006       Ronald S. Kurtzer       12/12/1999 

John W. Lynch II          6/21/2011      Anthony C. Ardagna12/28/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh 11/25/1998 

Warren P. Vicknair      6/21/2011      Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005       William J. Batdorf        3/23/1998                
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Msgr. Hugh Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Jim Gonzales                678-587-9552       drjgonzales@msn.com 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Greg Crnkovich  770-390-0480       greg_c@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Dave Riedinger            770-986-6193        potownboy@bellsouth.net 
Lecturer    E. J. Couvillian             770-642-6488       esnar@aol.com 
 
Inside Guards         (Lead)        Bryan St. Romain       678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com 
                                  Edgar Pierson              770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net             
                          
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com 
  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee One-Year Term      Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Bingo                                           Dominic Palermo           404-256-1523        dpal84116@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Bill Driscoll                     678-395-4364        bdriscoll0808@yahoo.com 
Council     Joe DeVita                       770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com             
Family Life                 Steven Strong                  770-698-9797        steve@strongus.net 
Membership                                Dick Marklein                770-234-0149        brmcycle@hotmail.com  
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Second Responder Program     Open            
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
 
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Korean War Veterans Dinner/Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church 

Directory Pictures/Fourth of July Parade/ Low Country Boil  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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October 

 Council Mtg 
 

7 PM Rosary 
7:30 Mtg 

 
4th Degree 

Meeting 
All Saints 

6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

1st  
Degree 

McGivney 
7:30 PM 

October 2014 

Parish Fall Festival 
Friday-Saturday 
Knights Do Food 

Tent 

 
Kids Movie 

Night 
 

Social Hall 
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Oktoberfest 

Rivermont 
Park  

1 PM-5PM 

Widower’s 
Social 

McGivney 
Hall 

6:30 PM 

Mass of 
Remem-
brance 
7 PM 

All Saints 
Church 

4th Degree 
Social 

Altobeli’s 
Restaurant 

   “Fathers for    
Good” Session 

   “Fathers for    
Good” Session 

Men’s Club 
All Saints  
Social Hall 

6:30 PM 

Nov. 1st 
Dunwoody 
Cleanup 

Day 
 

We serve 
food at 

Brook Run 
Park 


